
	
   	
   	
  

ACE in the City  
 Christmas Toy Drive 

 

Ace in the City seeks to build  Community  
  by investing in education and relationships. This  

Christmas, walk alongside Ace in the City’s efforts to share 

Jesus’ message of   Joy & Hope by helping provide toys & 

scholarships to the kids and teens of south Minneapolis. 

Ace in the City’s  Goal is to provide every child enrolled and 

participating within their programs with a Christmas gift or 

scholarship.    

  

Read the Back to see how you can help! 
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Here’s how you can help:   
From November 16th-December 14th, A Christmas tree will be set up in 

our lobby. The tree will be decorated with ornament tags that list both 

an Ace student as well as a personalized wish list—gifts that the student 

would really enjoy this Christmas.  From the wish list provided, please 

select any arrangement of gifts, making sure to keep it in the $20-$25 

range (in trying to keep all gifts equitable).  

 

After taking an ornament tag off the Christmas tree, and upon 

purchasing the gift(s) identified on it, please bring the gifts back to ECC 

on a Sunday morning by December 14th, placing them back under the 

Christmas tree. .  Please wrap the gift, fill out the tag, then ribbon the tag 

to the gift (see example under tree) so Ace staff can correctly identify 

which gift belongs to whom. (In efforts to serve Ace in this process, 

please refrain from supplementing anything from the identified wish list.)  

New This Year: We know summer trips for teens can be catalytic in 

spiritual formation and developing a broader sense of God’s mission in 

this world. Ornament tags for scholarships will also be on the tree to 

help Ace’s efforts in sending ten students from Powderhorn to go to 

Juarez next spring. For every scholarship gift made, the CJM team will 

match dollar-for-dollar (up to $2,000) in ECC’s efforts to help send our 

own teens to CHIC next summer!  Let’s let our light shine brightly!  
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